
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 June 2005 
 
 
 
 
 

Resignation of Jean-Louis Raymond, Eurotunnel Chief Executive 
 
 
 
Folkestone, England, 10 June 2005; Jean-Louis Raymond has today announced his 

resignation as Chief Executive of the Eurotunnel Group [LSE: ETL].  He will remain 

on the Board as a non-executive director.   

 

This resignation will take effect at the conclusion of the Board meeting on Monday, 

13 June 2005.  The Board, at that meeting, will take the necessary decisions.  
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